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Ntsanko Ndlovu

From: Devlin Fortuin <Devlin.Fortuin@westerncape.gov.za>
Sent: 13 March 2020 13:52
To: ntsanko.ndlovu@afrimat.co.za
Subject: (Job 23256) Lime Kilns of Farm Welverdiend

This message is from an external address 

 
Good Day 
 
Your letter to interested and affected parties referenced 30/5/1/2/3/2/1(401) dated 6 February 
2020 refers. 
 
It appears as if this proposal will take access from the N7. However please keep this Branch 
informed as an interested and affected party 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Devlin Fortuin PrEng 
Production Engineer 
Directorate: Road Planning 
Transport and Public Works  
WESTERN CAPE GOVERNMENT 
 
Address: 9 Dorp Street, Cape Town 8001; Private Bag X9185, Cape Town 8000 
Tel: +27 21 483 2012 
Fax: +27 21 483 2205 
E-mail: devlin.fortuin@westerncape.gov.za 
 
Website: www.westerncape.gov.za  

 
 

"All views or opinions expressed in this electronic message and its attachments are the view of the sender and do not necessarily 
reflect the views and opinions of the Western Cape Government (the WCG). No employee of the WCG is entitled to conclude a 
binding contract on behalf of the WCG unless he/she is an accounting officer of the WCG, or his or her authorised representative.  
The information contained in this message and its attachments may be confidential or privileged and is for the use of the named 
recipient only, except where the sender specifically states otherwise.  
If you are not the intended recipient you may not copy or deliver this message to anyone." 


